
Online classes at Black Pond are meant to be interactive.  

Your voice, and the voices of all participants, are vital to the 

experience.  We seek to protect the intellectual property of our 

instructors. For these reasons, we generally do not record online 

meetings. If you are registered for a workshop and need to miss a 

meeting, please contact us (not your instructor) via email at 

blackpondstudio@gmail.com, 24 hours in advance to request a 

recording of that meeting. Recordings are available for 48 hours.  

We do not record entire workshops.  


